
Report to : HEALTH AND WELLBEING BOARD

Date : 7 March 2019

Reporting Officer: Andrew Searle – Independent Chair of Tameside Adult 
Safeguarding Partnership Board

Subject : TAMESIDE ADULT SAFEGUARDING PARTNERSHIP 
ANNUAL REPORT 2017/18

Report Summary : This report sets out the activity and strategic work plan of 
the Safeguarding Board in Tameside and its partner 
organisations and agencies

Recommendations : That the Health and Wellbeing Board receive the annual 
report of the Tameside Adults Safeguarding Partnership 
Board

Links to Health and Wellbeing 
Strategy :

Safeguarding vulnerable adults is a fundamentally important 
issue throughout the Health and Wellbeing Strategy. 

Financial Implications:
(Authorised by the Section 151 
Officer)

There are no direct financial implications arising from this 
report.

Legal Implications:
(Authorised by the Borough 
Solicitor)

The report highlights the strategic direction of the 
Safeguarding Board and its partners.  It is in line with the 
duties and responsibilities set out in the Care Act 2014.  
There is a statutory duty for the Safeguarding Board to 
produce an annual report setting out the work of the Board 
to improve the outcomes for Adults at risk of abuse.

Policy Implications : In compliance with existing policies.

Risk Management : The Safeguarding Board is required to produce an annual 
report and would be in breach of the legislative requirement 
if it failed to do so.

Access to Information : The background papers relating to this report can be 
inspected by contacting Pam Gough, Safeguarding Adults 
Co-ordinator, by:

Telephone:0161 342 5229

e-mail: pam.gough@tameside.gov.uk


